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Dear Madam/Sir,

I am making a Submission regarding the "Further Newstart Strengthening" Bill.

I am AGAINST passing this Bill.

It is important to reject this piece of legislation.

Specifically, Jobseekers need to read and understand what is placed in front of
 them. If they are co-erred into signing a piece of paper by force, without
 understanding the full impact of what is written, they may not follow the Job Plan
 to the letter.

They need this time to go away and reflect of what the requirements of the Plan
 are, ask any questions of the Provider and then sign it on the second meeting
 with the JobActive Provider.

It is obviously written by those people do not have an understanding of the
 Unemployed.

Please reject this Legislation.

Yours Sincerely,

Alex Portnoy
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